The existing tax system in this country is so overwhelming that one has to 

be an accountant to keep up with the myriad of changes Congress makes each 

year. I am in favor of abolishing the Internal Revenue Service and in favor 

of a flat rate tax. This tax would apply to all equally, regardless of their

income. The tax is not regressive because everyone would pay an equal 

percentage of their income in federal tax. There would be no exemptions, no 

credits and no deductions; just a percentage of one's gross wages. Allow 

those who are enrolled in currently qualified retirement plan to pay a one 

time tax and redirecting their money to a permanently tax-free retirement 

account. The flat rate tax should apply only to income received from wages, 

not from investments. People who work hard and save their money for 

retirement should not be penalized for their efforts. Their would also have 

to be special consideration given to federal excise taxes so as not to tax 

people twice. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
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